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The deadline for filing tax returns to the U.S. Government Internal Revenue Service (IRS) and 

to the Massachusetts Department of Revenue (DOR) is quickly approaching (April 15, 2021).  

The International Committee is pleased to assist our international community by sponsoring this 

seminar/workshop to help you in meeting your tax responsibilities for the past year, 2020.   
 

L. Lisa Hong is licensed in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts as a certified public 

accountant.  She lives locally and has been helping with this seminar for many years now, and her 

expertise in US foreign national income tax issues is invaluable.  We are very fortunate to have 

Lisa available again this year. 
 

This seminar will assist you as a newcomer living and working in the United States in 

understanding your tax responsibilities.  Lisa will present a brief overview followed by a 

virtual round-table type of discussion where questions and issues can be discussed and 

addressed openly. 
 

 If you do have any specific questions or concerns about your tax responsibilities that you 

would like Lisa to review before the meeting, please submit questions HERE. 

 

You can Register in advance for this seminar at:  

https://whoi-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJctf-isqT8vHNd64wd_uEuem8XFUyAK7pJO  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 

the tax seminar. Thanks! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfNiCyGMixCOchcQ0t0rukUEeaFEkj6BjMKzDncTEtAFetq1w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://whoi-edu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJctf-isqT8vHNd64wd_uEuem8XFUyAK7pJO

